                                                                                             February 9, 2017
Dear Parents,
Hello! Wow, we are having a very busy and fun week of learning! ( (
New Student: Please welcome Girette Woods to our first grade class family! 

Special Day: “100th Day of School” is Wednesday, February 15th!  You are invited to stop in the “Hub” from 8:15-9:30 to look at all of the wonderful creative projects. Thanks so much for working on this special project with your child. Projects are due on Monday, February 13th!
Reading: The children are enjoying their new extended text chapter book:  “Owl at Home”!
Math: The children continue to take their 1-min.math facts timed test. We are also working on the following basic math skills: tens/ones place value, money (penny, nickel, dime and quarter), telling time to the hour/half-hour, fractions, measurement, greater than/less than and graphing.
Keep up the super job!!
Spelling/3-minute math timed test practice: Weekly Spelling #21 and math timed test are due before or by next Thursday, February 16th. 
F.Y. I.  
** Reminder:  Please have Valentine cards and treat items to school by 8:30 on Tuesday, February 14th!
** No school on Monday, February 20th. School resumes on Tuesday, February 21st! Enjoy the 3-day weekend!!

**Book order: February book order is due tomorrow! 
Have A Fantastic Weekend!
